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28th November 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

 
Over the last few years we have chosen a number of different registered charities to support at 
Christmas eg. Salvation Army, Trussell Trust. We rotate our support so that children develop their 
awareness. This year we have chosen to support little Troopers. Each year, Little Troopers runs a 
campaign called 'Christmas Smiles' to specifically support children who have a serving parent 
deployed overseas on military operations or exercise over the holidays. 

Last year, 3,400 British Armed Forces personnel were deployed. Given that 79% of military 
personnel have children that is a significant number of children who are separated from their 
parent each year. 

Understandably, Christmas time is a particularly difficult time for military families to be apart and 
Little Troopers often hears from families who report that deployment at this time of year 
significantly impacts their child's wellbeing. Last year, more than 2,500 families (with many families 
having multiple children) benefited from Little Troopers' Christmas Smiles. This Christmas Little 
Troopers is looking at other ways that Christmas Smiles can deliver equal reach and impact, 
benefiting as many military children as possible. 

Our aim is to create a Christmas Smiles Box. This would be packed with Christmas themed 
goodies, as well as including supporting resources from Little Troopers. The resources would help 
each child feel connected to their serving parent, as well as providing guided activities for children 
to complete at home to help them talk about and manage their feelings at this difficult time. 

Our intention is that every penny raised in this Give as You Live fundraising campaign will go 
towards producing Little Troopers deployment resources for us to include in each Christmas 
Smiles box. These special resources help to keep children connected to their parents, even when 
they are miles apart, as well as encouraging children to talk about and better navigate their 
feelings during this challenging time. 

 

Please follow the link to donate https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/campaign/christmas-smiles-
boxes-for-little-troopers  

 

We so appreciate your support this Christmas to bring smiles to those that need it. 

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
 

 

http://www.newtontony.wilts.sch.uk/
https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/campaign/christmas-smiles-boxes-for-little-troopers
https://donate.giveasyoulive.com/campaign/christmas-smiles-boxes-for-little-troopers


 

 

Kind regards  
 
SPriestley 

Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 

 
 

                                                                                                                        


